
Montrose Kindergarten Registration 2016/2017 (Children born in 2011) 
February 2016 

 
Dear Montrose Families: 
 
We take care in creating a safe and nurturing learning environment for all of our students.  We consider 
a number of criteria in creating classrooms and ask families for input to assist with our decision making.  
In most cases we are able to meet family preferences, but not always.  The school team will determine 
the final placement of all students based upon the best interests of all students.  We appreciate your 
flexibility and understanding during this process. 
  
We will use the criteria listed below to determine classroom placements. 
 
Criteria: 

 Academic development and learning styles    Equal sized classes 

 Mixing students from various classrooms     Gender balance 

 Day Care/Non Day Care balance     Montrose catchment 

 Nursery or Kindergarten siblings in parallel time slot  Parent information 

 Social dynamics including friendships, maturity, and behavior 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  New kindergarten registration for 2016/2017 

 
Child’s Name _________________________________________________________________________ 

Our family preference is:  Mornings (9:00 – 11:30 AM) ______ Afternoons (1:00 – 3:30 PM) _____ 

My child attends KID’s Inc. Daycare: Yes______ No ______ 

 

Reasons for our preference: (use back if necessary) 

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________ 
Parent’s Signature  

Note:  Current nursery students will automatically be registered in the Montrose kindergarten for the 
2016/2017 school year unless families indicate that the child will not be returning.  Current nursery 
parents please return this form to the school by February 22, 2016. Please check () below. 
 
  My child will be returning to Montrose for 2016/2017 

  My child will not be returning to Montrose for 2016/2017 

 
 


